
Hello,


My name is Caleb Ellingson. I would please urge you to vote NO on this bill. The fact that an 
embryo is the same as a grown human being is not accurate. I implore you to ask any medical 
doctor or anyone familiar with the field and they will tell you that that is incorrect. Abortions are 
not just used for “if the mother just doesn’t want it.” They are important for women that will die 
if they have the child, women that are unable to support the child, and many other real 
circumstances. Do we charge people for animal abuse for eating chicken eggs? It’s the same 
principle.


Thank you,


Caleb Ellingson, RPhTech, CPhT


